
 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/ 02 /2025-26          01.04.2025 (Tuesday) 

Dear Parent 

The school is conscious of the fact that a light bag is a must for the physical 

well-being of a child.  

Keeping this in mind, all the books and notebooks will be kept in school. 

Related books and notebooks of the chapters/ topics in progress will be sent 

home regularly.  

 

Mathematics Kit, General Knowledge, Life Skills, Computer, Art file, WOD, 

Spellathon notebook, Resource books and Grammar books (English/Hindi) 

will be kept in school. Please send neatly labelled books and notebooks to the 

class teacher. 

 

Please Note:  

• C.W/ H.W. will be uploaded on the Parent Portal every day. 

• All the circulars will be attached in the Almanac and same will be 

uploaded on the Parent Portal too.  

• Encourage your child to read short stories in English and Hindi regularly.  

 

 

 

Ms Meneka I. Singh 
(Principal) 
 


